Crazy Horse School

Tasunke Witko Owayawa
P.O. Box 260
245 Crazy Horse School Drive
Wanblee, South Dakota, 57377
r PHONE: (605) 4626792 FAX: (605)462-6424

07/01/2022

To: Patrons, Staff and Faculty, and Employees:

The Environmental Protection Agency's Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools. Final Rule and Notice. 40 CFR
Part 763 requires that all public and government buildings be inspected and re-inspected for the presence of
asbestos every three years after a management plan is in effect. The same statue also requires initial and annual
notification of the availability of a management plan that outlines the steps to be taken to eliminate the hazard. We
are very willing to comply with this statue because of our great concern for the well-being of our students, our staff

and our family.

This correspondent represents the annual notification that is required by the Asbestos-Containing material in
Schools Rule, published as 40 CFR Part 763, subpart E. The Crazy Horse School is providing this notice to inform
the parents, teachers and employee’s organization about locations where they may review the asbestos management
plan prepared for the Crazy Horse School.

As a result of our recent building survey concerning asbestos, we must advise the Crazy Horse School contains a
small portion of asbestos.

Periodic surveillance {every six months) inspections will be conducted in accordance with EPA 40 CFR 763.92 (b)
to be sure that the material is not being disturbed.

Also, a re-inspection (every third year) will be conducted in accordance with EPA 40 CFR 763.85 (b).

We have reccived a management plan which is available for public review in the administrator’s office during
normal business hours.

Sincerely,

O/JM%W -

Ni;go Heinad! Superintendent
Crazy Horse School



